KENAI PENINSULA EDUCATION ASSOCIATION

KENAI PENINSULA EDUCATIONAL SUPPORT ASSOCIATION

September 2, 2021

Superintendent Holland:

We are pleased to inform you KPEA and KPESA have each ratified and certified the Tentative Agreement
reached with KPBSD for the 2021-22, 2022-23, and 2023-24 school years.

Best,
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Nathan Erfurth Susanna LaRock
President President
Kenai Peninsula Education Association Kenai Peninsula Educational Support Association
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